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District Leadership Team (DLT) Meeting
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Frankie Jackson, along with the Technology Services leadership 

team participated in the April District Leadership Team (DLT) 

meeting on April 19, 2017. A table was setup so support can be 

provided to any leader or administrator that needs help. A 

highlight was the new electronic sign in app that introduced, 

saving everyone attending the meeting the time of bubbling in a 

sign in sheet! Thank you team.


